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Christmas Update 2017


Christmas is just around the corner, so I wanted to take this opportunity to say thankyou to you all for being part of Tots Café on a Tuesday morning during term time. It has been a joy and a privilege to be able to welcome you and your children to the church. It has been great to be able to get to know you over cake and coffee/tea and see the group grow and expand over the past year. 





I wanted to share a few dates with you for our upcoming Christmas services as these services are suitable for and enjoyed by many families and children. We hope you will join us over the Christmas period. 





CHRISTMAS DATES FOR THE DIARY





Christingle Service - Sunday 17th December 11am at Wetheral Parish Church 


A special Christingle service for all ages led by James and Susan. 





Family Christmas Carols - Sunday 17th December 4pm at St Paul’s Holme Eden


An informal service led by James with Christmas carols and a special drama production! Children are encouraged to come dressed as a character from the Nativity (Shepherds, Wise man, Angel etc.). 





Christmas Eve Crib Service – Sunday 24th December 6pm at Wetheral Parish Church 


A short service of Christmas carols and talk by James lasting no more than 40 minutes. Attended by around 200 people of all ages. 





TOTS CAFÉ RESTARTS ON TUESDAY 9th JANUARY 2018





Eden Churches Contact Details -  You can connect with us on Facebook at www.facebook.com/edenchurches or via our website www.edenchurches.co.uk. 


You can also contact me directly by phone on 01228 562571 or by email: � HYPERLINK "mailto:james.edgell1@sky.com" �james.edgell1@sky.com�. 





I would like to take this opportunity to wish you all a very Happy Christmas and New Year. See you soon! 





James and The Tots Café team
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I wanted to share a few dates with you for our upcoming Christmas services as these services are suitable for, and enjoyed by many families and children. We hope you will join us over the Christmas period. 





CHRISTMAS DATES FOR THE DIARY





Christingle Service - Sunday 17th December 11am at Wetheral Parish Church 


A special Christingle service for all ages led by James and Susan. 





Family Christmas Carols - Sunday 17th December 4pm at St Paul’s Holme Eden


An informal service led by James with Christmas carols and a special drama production! Children are encouraged to come dressed as a character from the Nativity (Shepherds, Wise man, Angel etc.)





Christmas Eve Crib Service – Sunday 24th December 6pm at Wetheral Parish Church 


A short service of Christmas carols and talk by James lasting no more than 40 minutes. Attended by around 200 people of all ages each year!





TOTS CAFÉ RESTARTS ON TUESDAY 9TH JANUARY 2018





Eden Churches Contact Details -  You can connect with us on Facebook at � HYPERLINK "http://www.facebook.com/edenchurches" �www.facebook.com/edenchurches� or via our website � HYPERLINK "http://www.edenchurches.co.uk" �www.edenchurches.co.uk�. 
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I would like to take this opportunity to wish you all a very Happy Christmas and New Year. See you soon! �


James and The Tots Café team 














